
LU3A Colour Supplement – February 2020  

 

Out and About with Lisburn U3A 
 

Artists at Work 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

showing their talented and varied creations 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



Bill and Kathleen holidaying in Tenerife 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

met a group from Foyle U3A and walked with them 

 

Congratulations to the Flower Arranging Group 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

  They created these arrangements  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 
for Valentine’s Day 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
without a tutor for guidance 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Our wonderful photographers today are: 

 

Bill Ingleston, Sarah Stanfield and Stanley Prentice 

 

 

DON’T FORGET TO TAKE PICTURES TO SHOW  

ALL THE GREAT ACTIVITIES  GOING ON IN OUR U3A 


